
 

 

 
Mergers Acquisitions and Reorganizations Processing Fees – Request for Public Comments 

 
Proposal # 2011-2 

March 25, 2011 – April 25, 2011  

 

 
The State Regulatory Registry (SRR) invited public comments on the proposed fees for the transfer of federally 

registered MLOS resulting from mergers, acquisitions and reorganizations during a public comment period from March 
25, 2011 through April 25, 2011.  Two individuals or organizations submitted comments during the comment period.  

 
These two comments are contained in this document as received, without editing.  Comments received in email 

format were copied exactly as submitted and pasted in the comments section of the table with the submitting 
individual’s name and company displayed.  Comments received as an email attachment or via USPS are displayed as 

submitted in their original format. These comments are noted in the table and numbered accordingly as attachments.   

 
Comments are listed in the order received.  Comments received without full name or contact information are not 

included. 
 

SRR staff will review the comments and make a recommendation to the SRR Board of Managers.  The SRR Board of 
Managers shall respond to comments received and finalize the proposed fees for the transfer of federally registered 

MLOS resulting from mergers, acquisitions and reorganizations. 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



Nationwide Mortgage Licensing System and Registry 

Mergers Acquisition and Reorganizations Processing Fees Public Comments – March 25, 2011-April 25, 2011 

 
 

#  Date  Name & Company                                    Comments 

1 4/25/2011 Carletha W. Ward 
BB&T 

1. If an MLO's registration is already current for the year in which the acquisition is done, indicating that fees 
have already been paid for the current year, why would another fee have to be paid for the individual as a 

part of the merger/acquisition? A fee for the transfer of the organization to the acquirer would seem to be 
appropriate and should include the registered MLOs of the acquired organization. There will already be a 
renewal fee that will have to be paid at the next year-end. The individual fee seems to be inappropriate. 

Thank you for allowing us to provide a comment.  

 

 

2 4/25/2011 Jennifer Thomure 
BOK Financial 

See Attachment 1 
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